
    

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Bank Infant School Newsletter 
  

Diary Dates : 

January: 

26th 

E-Safety talk 

February: 

10th  

Valentine’s Cake 
Sale 

 

 

From the Headteacher:               13th January 2017 

Welcome back to school and Happy New Year! I hope you all had a 
wonderful Christmas break, and a chance to refresh your batteries! 

The weather has definitely turned colder, and I would take this 
opportunity to remind parents to send children into school with jumpers, 
coats, hats, gloves and scarves, so that our children can continue to 
enjoy playing outside. 

I would like to remind parents that attendance at school is a legal 
requirement for children age 5 years and older, unless they are ill. Being 
punctual and attending school regularly not only helps children develop 
their social relationships, but also promotes and assists their learning 
and their work ethic. 

 Michelle Masters 

Remember: 

Please ensure 

that you have 

labelled every 

item of clothing 

with your 

child’s name- 

especially hats, 

gloves and 

scarves!  

From the PTA: 
Family film night - Friday 27th January 
Book your tickets, grab your pillow, wear your PJs and join us to watch The 
Secret Life of Pets. Tickets are £3 per child, which includes a drink and snack. 
Then 50p for accompanying adults. Tickets can be purchased at www.pta-
events.co.uk/willow-bank. 
PTA meeting - Tuesday 31st January 
Please come along and join us at 7.30pm in the staff room, where we will be 
discussing this terms fundraising events. Everyone is welcome. 
Easter Panto - Reading Hexagon. 
We have reserved some tickets at a discounted rate for The performance of 
The Wizard of Oz at the Reading Hexagon on Tuesday 11th April at 1pm. 
Tickets are £18.50 each. This is a show all the family will love. You can purchase 
tickets for your family at the discounted rate through us at www.pta-
events.co.uk/willow-bank. 
Website sponsor 
A huge thank you to one of our infant dads, Ben Brown. His company 
www.benthemobilemechanic.co.uk has kindly sponsored our PTA website.  
 

From the Governors: 
We would like to welcome you all back to a new school term and 2017.   We 

hope you all had a wonderful Christmas break.   We are looking forward to new 

challenges this year and will be working hard to look after and improve our 

school.  We will keep you updated throughout the term on these 

developments.  

As Govenors we are always around to talk to and discuss anything parents 

would like to know more about so please do come and find us, or please do 

contact us please do so by Email -  governors@willowbank-

inf.wokingham.sch.uk or Twitter - @WBIGovernors 
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Happy Birthday to these children! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these children for earning the Headteacher’s award! 

Congratulations to these children for earning their gymnastics award! 


